
To Whom It May Concern: 

The outage experienced Tuesday, May 5th that affected the New Carlisle Electric Department service 

territory was due to a mechanical failure on AEP's distribution network. 

There will be two short outages on Wednesday, May 13th beginning at 11:00 p.m. until 11:10 pm, and 

again on Monday, May 18th beginning at 5:00 a.m. until 5:10 a.m. on the County Line Road Circuit in 

order to perform substation transformer maintenance. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

Jason Quirk 

Superintendent 

New Carlisle Electric Department 


